
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 19 May 2005 

7. LOCAL GOVERNMENT NEW ZEALAND CONFERENCE, JULY 2005: 
 BOARD MEMBER ATTENDANCE 
 
 The Board was in receipt of a report seeking approval for the attendance of Mike Mora (in his capacity 

as New Zealand Community Board’s Executive Committee Zone 5 Deputy Representative) at the 
forthcoming LGNZ Conference, to be held in Christchurch from 24 to 27 July 2005. 

 
 The Board resolved to approve Mike Mora’s attendance at the LGNZ Conference, the registration cost 

to be met from the Board’s operational budget, ($1,095 for full registration, only). 
 
 (Mike Mora took no part in the discussion and resolution of this item.) 
 
 


